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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

LG side-by-side Fridges 
15 July 2011                                                                      ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem A switch in the ice dispenser of the fridge may deteriorate 
and malfunction, potentially resulting in a fire hazard. 

Details The following models are affected: 

 GR-L207DTUA  

 GR-L207DVUA  

 GR-P207DTUA  

 GR-P207DVUA  

 GR-L207GTZ  

 GR-L247GTZ  

 GR-L207GVZ  

The model number can be located on the left hand 
wall inside the fridge door. 

Sold from 2002 to 2005 throughout New Zealand. 

What to do Call 0800 665 010 to check your serial number, and if 
affected, arrange for a service technician to replace the 
micro switch. 

More 
Information 

Consumer website 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

 GR-L207EQ  

 GR-P207 EQ  

 GR-L207NSUA  

 GR-L207MSZ  

 GR-L207MGZ  

 GR-P247MSZ  

 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/lg-side-by-side-fridges-2011?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls

